
THE COMEDY CLUB
THE PICTUREDROME

JANUARY 5, 7PM

UON OPEN DAY EVENT

UNIVERSITY OF NORTHAMPTON

JANUARY 10, 14, 19, 22; 8:45AM-3PM



COCKTAIL NIGHT
THE OLD SWAN 

EVERY FRIDAY, 6PM

NEWSLETTER 
JANUARY

We ended the year with a Christmas Gathering. 

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL
I extend a very warm welcome at a cold time of year to all our learners - those who are
returning and those of you who have just arrived. 

We want you to enjoy your time with us and make the most of your studies. Ultimately, we
are here to serve you and facilitate your success - progression to your University of
Northampton programme. 

Our Student Success Team is here to guide you with administration related to your student
life and to create opportunities to sample the social aspects of life in Northampton. Our
Academic Teaching Team will work to support you as a learner both in your area of subject
expertise and in terms of academic study skills. Our Admissions and Marketing Team works
tirelessly to support you on to your programme and ensure you are meeting the many
requirements set by our University Partner and the UK Government. 

Together, we will work with you and for you with your success in mind. We look forward to
another successful semester here at UNIC. 

Cead míle faílte! 

Oonagh 

LETS RECAP ON LAST MONTH

NORTHAMPTON EVENTS

IMPORTANT DATES

TRAVEL AROUND

TIPS FOR STUDENT SURVIVAL 

10 January - World Hindi Day
15 January - Indian Army Day
19 January - National Popcorn Day
21 January - National Hug Day
27 January - Holocaust Memorial Day

C h a l l e n g e  L e a r n  A c h i e v e

Student life can be extremely difficult when it comes to managing your own budget and planning ahead. Here are some suggestions on saving
money as a student. Most of the big supermarkets are now doing a loyalty card, you can sign up for one by accessing their website or
downloading their app and gain points for all of your shopping, these will then give you vouchers to use at the store in the future. Tesco and
Morrisons are very popular for this. Having a student email address gives you a lot of benefits, UNiDAYS is the most used platform for accessing
student discounts for various shops, from clothing to beauty and even technology. You can even pay in installments with Klarna at no extra fee.
We also suggest to find a part-time job, this will help you with your costs. 

There are multiple methods of
traveling around Northampton, the
easiest is to hop on a scooter and
ride to your destination. Scan the
QR to see what you have to do to
use a Voi Scooter. 

ABOUT NORTHAMPTON
As a student, moving to a different
country can be scary but here is
some information about our town,
Scan the QR code on the right to
access the information.                                                     

#IAMUNIC



Last month some of our students have taken part in an experiment which tested Bernoulli's Equation. This equation is a statement of the
law of conservation of energy. 

Verification of Bernoulli's Equation. 

HELPING HANDS
Last month we had 2 volunteer students who
decorated our Christmas Tree as well as our
Student Services area. 
Here's a big thank you to Netochukwu and
Johnbasco for dedicating their spare time to
do this. 

LEARNING STYLES 

Did you know that as a UNIC student you have access to the
University's Library, which is located in the Learning Hub. 
Also, last month we have introduced our own 'small library'
from which you can borrow books, this is located at the
Student Services in UNIC.  

RETREAT & RELAX
#STARTREADING

CALLING ALL STUDENTS
Have you got an interesting story to share

Any achievements 

Please get in touch by messaging us on Instagram or
contact students services and they will guide you 

Here at UNIC, we try to fluctuate our teaching and
development by offering a variety of learning styles,
such as practical development, written exams,
workshops, group work and presentations. These
methods are set to develop each student and
effectively build their skills.

The image on the left is from the Interactive
Learning Skills and Communication presentation.

LAB WORK
Last month some of our students have taken part in an experiment which tested Bernoulli's Equation. This equation is a statement of the
law of conservation of energy. Our students are always actively engaged in participating in extra curricular activities to gain further
understanding in their field of studies. 

Verification of Bernoulli's Equation-

unicstudents @unic_students @UNICstudents

We wanted to thank all our students, both returning and new, for all of their hard work this semester. We appreciate that adjusting to life and study
here can be a challenge but the way that you have all embraced the change has been fantastic to see. Also, thank you to everyone who came to our
Christmas Gathering in December, we had a great turnout. It was brilliant to see everyone coming together to celebrate the end of exams, the end of
term and the beginning of the festive season, we hope you all enjoyed yourselves! We plan on hosting many more events in 2023!

For those of you who will be returning in January, we are very much looking forward to seeing you back for another great semester and for those of
you who will be progressing on to the University, we wish you the best of luck in your degrees and please come back and say hello anytime!

Our January 2023 Welcome and Enrollment week will begin on the 16th January to the 20th (please note that students who are returning to UNIC in
2023 will have to come to re-enroll during the week). Teaching will begin from the 23rd January.

The exams that were sat last month have been marked and the results should soon be with you . If you have re-sits to sit these will be scheduled from
the 4th – 9th January, so please make sure you are available.

A MESSAGE FROM THE STUDENT SERVICES TEAM

CHECK OUT THE LIBRARY 


